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Women’s Health and Recovery

Project (WHARP)
Information for Providers

The Women’s Health and Recovery Project (WHARP) is a collaboration between
women and a county-level agency facilitating care coordination, peer support, and
collaborative referrals to various community services. A Navigator and a Peer Specialist
work one-on-one with women to provide support and overcome obstacles that would
typically be a barrier to women in their recovery journey.

Benefits agencies and clients have received: Complimentary care to increase
engagement in your program’s services provided to the woman in her recovery journey.

Benefits include: Assistance navigating systems such as:
o Assistance for childcare funding while in o Benefits: insurance, Foodshare, childcare
treatment o Health/dental services
o Care Coordination/ Peer support services e Basic needs
e Recovery support service (Ex: recovery o Child welfare
community, resources, events, etc.) e Treatment courts
» Transportation « Additional support services

e Budgeting assistance

Funding options are also available for underinsured and uninsured women to receive
substance use treatment in the community agency of their choice.

Eligibility: Women with substance use disorders and complex needs, who reside in
Waukesha County. Women do not need to be involved in any treatment or Waukesha

County services.

Make a referral: Please complete the referral form (see link below) and email to
WHARP@waukeshacounty.gov, provide in-person, or mail to:

Waukesha County Department of Health and Human Services
Attn: Bobbi Borchardt

514 Riverview Ave

Waukesha, WI 53188

Questions Please Call (262)548-7211

For more information please check out our website:
https://www.waukeshacounty.gov/HealthAndHumanServices/clinical-services/

substance-use/WHARP/
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